
 

Agreed Report Board of Management Thursday 25th October 2018 

 

 The Student Council members for 2018-2019 have been elected and the 

Council is up and running with a number of proposals in the pipeline. 

 Compliments were extended to the high uptake of the Evening classes.  

 Congratulations were extended to the College on the ERASMUS+ program 

which is well underway and there is keen interest by students in getting 

involved with the project. Compliments extended to Deirdre O’Connor for her 

hard work and co-ordinating the project.  

 Horsemanship Level 5 and Level 6 have got the go ahead to be offered as 

courses at North Connaught College for 2019-2020.  

 LEADER ran a very successful series of workshops called ‘Exploring new 

Opportunities’.  

 Two policies were reviewed – Admissions Policy and Learner Attendance and 

Participation Policy.  

 VTOS attendance is 85%. 

 


